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Friday 4th August  2017
Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am
South Hub

Confirmat ion Night
6.00 - 8.00 pm
OLSC Sports Hall

Tuesday 8th August  2017
Mult icultural Day
Gold Coin Donation

Tuesday 8th August  2017
Family Bollard Workshops
1.30 pm - 2.45pm
&
4.00 pm - 7.00 pm

Wednesday 9th August  2017
LC1 - 100 Days of Prep celebrat ions

Thursday 10th August  2017
Spellathon Day

The Holy Spir it  

 ?On the first day of Pentecost, the Holy Spirit 
came upon the Apostles and upon Mary, and 

filled them with his power. 

Today we remember that moment, and we 
open ourselves again to the gift of that same 

Spirit. 

In that Spirit we are baptised. 

In that Spirit we are confirmed. 

In that Spirit we are called to share in the 
mission of Christ. 

In that Spirit we shall indeed become the 
People of Pentecost, the apostles of our time? 

Thursday 10th August  2017
Spellathon Day

Friday 11th August  2017
Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am
South Hub

Friday 25th August  2017
Parents & Friends Meeting
12.30 pm  - 1.30 pm

IMPORTANT DATES

SACRAMENT OF 
CONFIRMATION 

 These children will be making their 
confirmation this Friday so please keep 
them in your prayers. 

NOTES COMING HOME THIS WEEK 

PREP - 1:

*  Melbourne Child



Cult ural im m ersion Day 
Throughout Term two and three our senior students have been participating in community 
orientated programs, aligning themselves with 4 agencies that we are assisting with our time 
and fundraising. 

As part of the Kids Thrive Program, our Cultural Diversity group will be hosting a multicultural 
day on Tuesday, August the 8th. All students are invited to come to school dressed in their 
cultural dress or wear a single item that identifies their cultural heritage. We also ask them to 
bring a gold coin donation to support the group's community partner 'Doors of Opportunity'.  

A BBQ lunch will be provided for senior school students who will be involved in a variety of 
activities as part of the program. 

At 12:10pm, we will have a whole school parade to celebrate our differences and all parents are 
welcome to join us in the sports centre. 

Our afternoon will see us unite in family groups to continue working on our bollards, with our 
first afternoon a wonderful social event. We look forward to seeing families at the parade and 
in the afternoon. If you have any questions about our Kids Thrive program, please see Farryn or 
Janeen in Learning centre two. 

Next week we shall share what activities are planned for our remaining community 
partnerships. 





Scripture Reflection: 

Before the hust le and bust le of the 

week takes over, spend some t ime 

reflect ing upon the coming week's 

gospel.

Join us at 2.00 pm on Monday at 

OLSC Primary School for half an 

hour or so of peace and 

contemplat ion.  

Enquiries: Please contact Lou, 

9741 4144.

SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS
WYNDHAM VALE COMMUNITY MASS

Our monthly Wyndham Vale Community Masses 
are held on the first Sunday of each month.  Our 
next mass is on SUNDAY 6TH AUGUST 2017, 
commencing at 10.00 am in the Sports Centre.  

Come and meet members of the Parish 
Community and catch up with school friends.

Bring a plate to share after Mass with a cuppa.




